
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear ESBF Members, Friends, and Baseball Enthusiasts: 
 

 
The Eastern Shore Baseball Hall of Fame (ESBHOF) Board of Directors (BOD) are very excited to 

announce our Class of 2022 HOF induction banquet/ceremony will take place on Sunday May 22 in the 
Executive Club at Arthur W. Perdue Stadium, home of the Delmarva Shorebirds. The ceremony will 
start with an on-field recognition of each inductee starting at approximately 1:30pm just before a 

Shorebirds baseball game. Open bar (beer/wine only) from 1-4pm and dinner will be served from 2-
4pm all in the Executive Club on the 3rd floor. This is a NO CASH facility so please make your guests 

are aware they must use debit or credit cards for purchases. The cost for tickets is $50 each which 
includes the dinner and the game. Seating in the Executive Club is limited to 100 people so it is 
extremely important for you to purchase your tickets ahead of time ASAP because once the seating 

limit has been reached ticket sales will stop. There will be no tickets sold at the event. Since seating is 
limited we must receive your payment (check or money order) by Friday May 6th mailed to the 

address in the letterhead above.  If you have any questions, please email us at info@esbhalloffame.org 
 

 
Since its opening in 1997, the Eastern Shore Baseball Hall of Fame Museum has honored more than 
300 players, coaches, umpires, and boosters to the history of Delmarva Baseball from the 19th century 

to the present.  The museum has received extensive regional and national media coverage and 
recognition from the National Baseball Hall of Fame in Cooperstown, NY and the Negro League Baseball 

Museum in Kansas City, MO, while attracting hundreds of visitors annually. 
 
The following Class of 2022 inductees will be enshrined on Sunday May 22: 

 
1. Joseph Warren “Moxie” Carey 

2. Evan Phillips 
3. Delino DeShields, Jr. 
4. Edwin L. Lashley 

5. Scott Jacob 
6. Kevin S. Lindsay 

7. Guy “Bud” Elzey 
 
Note: Upon arriving at the Stadium you will need to pay for your parking. When walking up 

towards the main entrance we will have a table set up where you will be checked in and 
receive your wrist band. We are looking forward to seeing you and remember the deadline 

above! 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Board of Directors 
Eastern Shore Baseball Hall of Fame 

 

Eastern Shore Baseball 

Foundation, Inc. 
 

PO BOX 2071 ● SALISBURY, MARYLAND 21802 ● 410-546-4444 

http://www.esbhalloffame.org ● info@esbhalloffame.org 

mailto:info@esbhalloffame.org

